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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

My name is  and I have been a member of The Australian Turf Club for the last 
decade, and closely involved with Australian racing since I moved to the country in 1972. I 

would like to comment on the following terms of reference: 

 

(B) Since ATC owns Rosehill Racecourse, why was the Government involved before the 

members were informed about the proposal? 

 

(f)The impact on the racing industry in NSW will be enormous. Canterbury and Warwick Farm 

courses have been seriously neglected for many years, and are not adequately resourced to 
take up the existing functions of Rosehill. 

 

(h) Other related matters: there are approximately 340 horses in work at Rosehill amongst 7 
trainers, of which Chris Waller (NSW number 1 trainer) has approximately 180, not to mention 

the hundreds of people who work at Rosehill Racecourse and depend on the racing industry 
for their livelihood. The impact of this development will have wide-reaching consequences 

beyond simply those engaged with the racing industry. 

 

Rosehill Racecourse is an important and vibrant centre of our community, and one that 
members are deeply connected with. I would ask that any proposals for redevelopment take 
the input and considerations of this community on board. 

 

While I would prefer not to give evidence at a hearing, if required I am willing to do so.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 




